
Centraf Intelliq<;nce Agency 

Washington, D. C. 20505 

30 April 2010 

This is a final response to your letter of 25 June 2003 requesting a 
mandatory declassification review of the following documents: 

1) "The President's Daily Brief (PDB) OR President's Intelligence Check 
List (PICL); and 

2) "The National Intelligence (NID); and 
3) "The Central Intelligence Bulletin (CIB): 
For the following series of dates: "June 7-17, 1971 (Pentagon Papers 

Published). " 

We completed a thorough search of our records and located documents 
responsive to your request. We determined that 24 documents may be released in 
sanitized form. We have deleted material that must remain classified on the basis of 
Sections 3.3(b)(1) and (6) ofthe Order (as amended 2003). Additional information 
while no longer meeting the requirements for classification must be withheld on the 
basis of Section 3 .5( c) of the Order. Enclosed are copies of these documents 
showing our deletions and citing the exemptions. 

We also found material that we determined must remain classified on the 
basis of Sections 3.3(b)(I) and (6) of the Order (as amended 2003) and cannot be 
released in sanitized form. 



As the CIA Infonnation and Privacy Coordinator, I am the CIA official 
responsible for this detennination. You have the right to appeal this response to the 
Agency Release Panel, in my care, within 45 days from the date ofthis letter. 
Please include the basis of your appeal. 

Enclosures 

Sincerely, 

Delores M. Nelson 
Infonnation and Privacy Coordinator 


